
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Further to the communication last week regarding in school Lateral Flow Device (LFD) testing, please 
find below your child’s year group testing schedule. 
 
Year 7 Initial in school LFD Test – Monday 8th March 
 

Form Arrival Time 

7.1 9:00am 

7.2 9:15am 

7.3 9:30am 

7.4 9:45am 

7.5 10:00am 

7.6 10:15am 

7.7 10:30am 

7.8 10:45am 

7.9 11:00am 

7.10 11:15am 

7.11 11:30am 

7.12 11:45am 

 
Some important information to note: 
 
Please ensure your child arrives no earlier than their allocated time slot on this day and enters 
school through the Student Reception. 
The process should take no more than 15 minutes.  The student will then wait for their result in the 
Drama Studio, and if a negative result returns your child will go back to face to face learning 
following their timetable. 
If any student tests positive we will follow our normal protocols and contact family, so that your 
child can be collected from school. 
We are expecting many parents to be providing transportation for students to access the testing; if 
you are dropping off your child please ensure you follow local parking restrictions and are respectful 
of our local residents. 
Students will be required to attend school on Monday in full school uniform. 
 
Year 7 will receive their 2nd test on Thursday 11th March and 3rd test on Monday 15th 
March.  Students will access these tests during the course of their normal school day. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming your child back to face to face lessons during the course of 
Monday 8th March and thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Leo Timmins 


